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Good afternoon, 

 

I am one of the core psychiatric trainees working at Leeds and York Partnership NHS Foundation 

Trust. 

 

I’m e-mailing all mental health NHS trusts in England through a project looking at differences in 

rapid tranquilisation policies and guidelines. 

 

I was unable to find this on your trust website. Could you please share your trust guideline for 

rapid tranquilisation? 

 

Please find attached the Trust’s Rapid Tranquilisation Policy. 

 

Please note that an exemption S40 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 has been applied which 

therefore means that the policy author’s name have been removed. 

 


